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Alexander Gunyon

From: kevin neylon 
Sent: 03 June 2024 22:48
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to local plan 2049

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sirs   
 
I strongly object to politicies W3 & W4 Brookland Farm of the draft Local Plan to 2040  
 
Canterbury area is picturesque and we really do not want the surrounding area being swallowed up by 
more concrete, the effect on wildlife will be irreversible and unforgiving especially in an age where we are 
so informed of the daily damage we’re doing as a human race … 
I get it the shortage of housing is pushing this avd really hope it’s not greedy developers looking to coin it in 
…. 
As for local infrastructure well we all know it’s not in place to support the 2000 -5000 new residents these 
houses would bring to the area .  
So please log my firm objection  
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